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  Looking Back at March  

Last month’s Outreach was truly amazing! We received 2 great testimonies from 

residents we helped over the years.  They stopped to say thank you and to share 

the great accomplishments one being finding Jesus! Ofcourse, they had to get some 

of those hot grits!  When I tell you, this brought me to tears of joy to know lives are 

being touched each month.  To God be all the Glory for this assignment!  What a 

great way to enter a New Season!  We truly thank God for all the volunteers who 

came out to support us this month. Humble thanks to all the seed sowers and 

food/drink donators.  Your continued generosity, faithfulness, and love help make 

it all possible! 

 

 

Celebrating 10 Years of Ministry 
We will be celebrating 10 Years of Ministry on the Seas May 13 - 16, 2022.     

Ladies, I hope you are ready because we are going to Refresh, Renew, and Restore.  Get 
ready to activate your self-growth!!  We have serenity time, we have prayer time, we have 
workshop time, we have exploring time, and we have time to refresh all set aside. 

Registration is now officially closed; however, you can still book cruise if cabins are 
available, but you will not receive all the group incentives!!  Thank you to everyone who 
adhered to the deadline and registered!! Your love and loyalty are overwhelming.  We are 
so excited and ready for this encounter.   Can’t attend but want to celebrate our 10 years 
of Ministry with us, you can make an “Anniversary Love Offering” in May to help us kick 
off our future services to the community. 

 

 

Next Community Outreach 
 

Our Next “Food for Soul” Outreach is scheduled for Saturday, April 30, 2022.  Please come out and 

support our efforts to the community.  We will serve a hot breakfast and issue personal hygiene care 

packs, masks, and socks.  You can support by donating food items or sowing a seed.  All donations are 

100% tax deductible.  (See attached Outreach Flyer for Details) 

Look Ahead for Next Tentative Serving Dates: June 25th, July 23rd, August 27th    

Weekly Intercessory Prayer Call 
You are all invited to join us for intercessory prayer on Thursday evenings @ 8:00 pm (est) via 
conference dial in.  The dial number is 605-405-4000 access code 758692. 

Feel free to submit your prayer request via our website www.soul-liftedsisters.com  24/7.   Also 
join us each 1st Sunday for Communion @ 12:00pm. 

 
Happy Birthday April Celebrants 

How Can You Help Please consider becoming a monthly partner by faithfully sowing into our ministry. We are not a church collecting regular 
tithes and offerings, so we rely heavily on your seed donations.  Thank you in advance for your future contributions. 

Our 2022 Scholarship Awards Will Be Announced in May 

http://www.soul-liftedsisters.com/

